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Teledyne Isotopes, Inc.

50 Van Buren Avenue

Westwood, New Jersey 07675

Attention: Mr, Steven Black, Radiation Safety Officer

Dear Mr, Black:

This letter is followup tn our telephone conversation on October 1987

confirming our report of the meeting held among vourself and Brookhaven

Nafinnal Laboratory and Nuclear Regulatory Commicsion (NRC) on September
s, 1082,

One outcome of the September 30 meeting was a request by NRC that
Teledyne furnish us with a 1ist of generators of Class B waste who use
Teledyne as a broker. So far as we can ascertain, the information has
not been received *+» date,

We believe the requested information will aid us in our continuing study
of the non-"uel cvcle waste, and would still appreciate receiving it, if
it is convenient for vou.

Thank you for your cooperation. If there are questions, please call me
at (301) 427- 4055,

Sincerely,
Original Signed By

Kenneth C, Jackson, Sr,
Senior Proiect Manager
Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch
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